

SIGNATURE:

SIGNATURE AND TYPED OR PRINTED NAME OF SIGNING OFFICER OR DIRECTOR

30381 Ī ::: 175-21 CR2E034 ***** :=== : = :--=:==

= :::::

<u>(305)944-0085</u>



October 2, 2000

Florida Department of State Division of Corporations P.O. Box 6327— Tallahassee, Florida 32314

Re: East Coast Linen Supply, Inc.

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am vice president, secretary and treasurer of East Coast Linen Supply, Inc., there was a misunderstanding between the past president/owner of East Coast Linen Supply, Inc., with regards to our intention to continue doing business under that corporate name. There were initial discussions that centered on a change of corporate name. That never took place. We never received any notice of renewal with regards to East Coast Linen Supply, Inc. That is because of confusion on the part of Mr. Longo past president. The renewal notices were sent to Mr. Longo at the old East Coast Linen Supply, Inc., address. Our address until just recently was 655 8th Court, Vero Beach, Florida. We would ask that our corporation be reinstated with the payment of the \$150.00 annual fee and that we be absolved of the responsibility to pay the \$600.00 reinstatement fee.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL A. LENTINI